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Health Canada Bulk Packaging Recall 

 
November 14, 2023 - Herbaland is committed to fostering a more sustainable environment, and as part 
of this commitment, we have collaborated with zero-waste establishments to distribute bulk gummies.  
 
Unfortunately, a recent recall by Health Canada was initiated due to labeling discrepancies on our bulk 
gummy products, potentially hindering end-users' access to essential information. In strict adherence to 
Health Canada's directives, we are taking proactive measures to withdraw all bulk gummies from around 
30 zero-waste stores, and we are collaborating closely with Health Canada to ensure the safety of our 
customers. 
 
It is important to note that this recall pertains exclusively to bulk labelling concerns, with no impact 
on the effectiveness, potency, or safety of our gummy formulations. Our 100% compostable pouches 
remain unaffected by the recall. 

 


